1300 Foster Drive Reno, Nevada 89509 (775) 322-5566 (775) 322-5509 fax www.encompassacademy.org



August 1, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This letter is to serve as notification that enCompass Academy has met the requirements as outlined by the AdvancEd Accreditation Commission and Board of Trustees to be accredited in March of 2019. As an accredited institution, enCompass enjoys all the rights and responsibilities of being regionally and internationally recognized. In addition, accreditation signifies a commitment to continued and quality improvement.

As we are consistently working to improve our programs, we welcome your feedback. enCompass Academy has completed the accreditation process in 2019, however we are constantly refining what we do. At enCompass, we believe that the journey to creating and implementing a quality program never ends. We hope you will be available to support our journey with your feedback and attendance at school-wide events.

Please feel free to contact the school with any further questions about what accreditation signifies, and how it impacts your student.

Sincerely,

Adam Khan Principal

